
 
Dear RI Government Officials: 
 
I strongly oppose this bill H8182 which allows cities and towns to restrict and destroy the state's short 
term rental market through aggressive permitting and licensing, excessive fees, inspections and 

burdensome reporting requirements. This bill would damage both local and state economies, destroying 
small businesses and their employees who depend on these renters. The passage of this bill will allow 

cities and towns to use the tools allowed in this bill to determine who can and can't live and visit their 

town. It is an attack on owner property rights as well. 
 
Catherine Mora Roberts 
10 Melville Lane 
Narragansett RI 02882 
 
 

 
 

Kate Roberts, PhD 
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of Privacy Risk 
Please be advised that email transmissions are capable of being 
intercepted, so any confidential information that is sent or received 
cannot have its privacy guaranteed. By requesting an emailed response 
to your medical inquiry, you are acknowledging that you are aware of 
the risks to your (or your patient's) privacy and indicating that you 
will take responsibility for any related consequences. 
Statement of Confidentiality 
This email (and its attachments) may contain privileged or 
confidential information. This information is intended for exclusive use by the 
person (or agency) to whom it is addressed. Any use of this information 
(including review, retransmission, or dissemination) is prohibited,except by 
the intended recipients. If you received this email in error, 
please notify the sender by reply email; in addition, destroy all 
copies and delete the material from any computer. Thank you. [In 
accordance with the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C.§§ 
2510-2521.] 
      
 


